
Public Notice 
 

Indiana University is issuing a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) from qualified 
contractors pursuant to Indiana Code 5-32 (Employment of Construction Managers as 
Constructors for Projects) for Project #20170452 – BL200C Metz Bicentennial Carillon 
on the Indiana University Bloomington campus. 
 
The RFQ document will be available, at no charge, beginning May 9, 2018.  Please 
contact the Eastern Engineering Distribution Department, 9901 Allisonville Road, 
Fishers, Indiana, 46038, Phone: 317-598-0661, www.iuplanroom.com for information. 
 
Electronic qualification submittals must be received no later than 4:00 PM, local time, on 
May 25, 2018, addressed to: IU VPCPF Support Resources – Construction Procurement. 
 
Qualifications shall be clearly labeled: “IU 20170452, Qualifications for BL200C Metz 
Bicentennial Carillon,” in the subject heading. 
 
The selection process will consist of three stages.  The first stage (RFQ) will be an initial 
qualifications based review.  From these responses, firms will be shortlisted to proceed to 
the next stage.  The second stage (RFP) will be a more in-depth review of proposals.  
From these responses, firms will be shortlisted and invited to interview. 
 
All correspondence regarding the qualification submittal can be E-mailed to VPCPF 
Support Resources – Construction Procurement, E-mail: bidtab@indiana.edu. 
 
Respondents will be notified by email when their submittal has been received. 
 
THE TRUSTEES OF INDIANA UNIVERSITY 
By:  Donald S. Lukes, University Treasurer 
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